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Carlisle Barracks to celebrate Earth Day April 30
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The Army is a leader among Federal agencies in protecting, conserving, and restoring the
environment. Our participation in Army Earth Day aims to inspire awareness and appreciation of
the environment and how it sustains our warfighting readiness miss

Carlisle Barracks will celebrate Earth Day with a series of events April 30 at
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the Delaney Community Center, from 9 to 11 a.m. The celebration will
feature Bert Myers from Department of Environmental Protection talking
about aquatic wildlife; the post fire department will discuss fire safety, and
there will be presentations on the importance of recycling and each child
who attends will be provided a flower to take home. 

Since the 1970s, the United States Army has joined the Nation in
celebrating Earth Day. Army Earth Day is an opportunity to renew our
commitment to sound environmental stewardship of the lands entrusted to
us; the lands where our Soldiers, Families and Civilians train, live, and
work.

"Our installations are a critical training resource," said Jordan Gillis,
Assistant Secretary of the Army for Installations, Energy and Environment.
" We must maintain and conserve that resource to ensure the Army is
ready and capable of accomplishing its warfighting mission now and into
the future."


